
 

 

15th May 2023 
 
 
Dear Parent/Career 
 
Ofqual Support  
 
I am writing to remind you of help available to you and your child during the exams period and to inform 
you of information available from Ofqual regarding support available given the disruption students have 
faced.  Please follow this link https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/letter-to-parents-april-
2023/letter-to-parents-april-2023, this publication details support put in place in recognition of the 
disruption caused. 
 
All information regarding exams is held on this page of the 
website https://www.queenelizabeths.derbyshire.sch.uk/parents/exams/, should you have any other 
queries please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Yours faithfully  
 
 

Ms K Morgan 

Assistant Headteacher 
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